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BILL TO PROTECT THE CONFIDENTIALITY OF DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 
SURVIVORS’ VOTER REGISTRATION RECORDS SIGNED INTO LAW 

 
 
New York, NY – The NYC Mayor’s Office to End Domestic and Gender-Based Violence issued 
the following statement today after Int. 565-2024A was signed into into law. 

“This law will make it easier for survivors of domestic violence to exercise their right to 
vote without fear. Protecting the confidentiality of domestic violence survivors’ voter 
registration information is critical to ensuring their safety. This is an often-unseen 
consequence of domestic violence, and we’re glad that the New York City Charter has 
been updated to reflect that reality.” 

Attributable to Bernie Lubell, Senior Director of Communications at the Mayor’s Office to End 
Domestic and Gender-Based Violence (ENDGBV). 
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